Join us in Shaping the Future of Veteran and Centennial Parks

Attention, residents of Duncan and the greater Greenlee County community! The Town of Duncan cordially invites you to participate in an important meeting regarding the Veteran and Centennial Park Upgrades and Repairs grant application. We value your input and feedback as we strive to create parks that meet the needs and desires of our community.

On Thursday, July 20th, 2023, at 6pm, we will gather at the Duncan Town Hall located at 506 SE Old W Hwy, Duncan, AZ 85534. This meeting provides an opportunity for you to express your thoughts, suggestions, and ideas about the proposed upgrades and repairs to our cherished parks.

Your involvement is crucial in ensuring that the final grant application accurately reflects the aspirations of our community. We encourage everyone to attend, including residents, business owners, local organizations, and anyone with a vested interest in the betterment of our parks.

We understand that accessibility is important, and we are committed to making accommodations for individuals with physical limitations. If you require any special arrangements, please contact the Town of Duncan at (928) 359-2791, and we will be happy to assist you.

The Veteran and Centennial Park Upgrades and Repairs project holds great significance for our community. It not only revitalizes our parks but also promotes outdoor recreation, preserves our cultural heritage, and boosts tourism in the area. Your input will shape the final plans and help us create parks that will be enjoyed by residents and visitors for years to come.

We look forward to your presence and valuable contributions at the meeting on July 20th. Together, we can build a brighter future for Duncan's parks. Let's create spaces that reflect the unique spirit of our community.

Sincerely,

Town of Duncan, Arizona